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Queens, NY, April 13, 2011 – NYS Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. (D-Howard Beach), a member of
the Senate’s Education Committee, released the following statement:  

The visit by Acting Chancellor Dennis Walcott to the NYS Senate Education Committee was both
promising and encouraging for the Department of Education and the children in the school system. I
stated at the meeting that I look forward to working with Mr. Walcott through the fiscal, policy and
administrative challenges that face our public schools. I have known Mr. Walcott for over 15 years and
have always found him to be professional and dedicated to public service.
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